
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 

 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for mar r iage must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre- cana.org for 
complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday ( after Thursday morning Masses, 
6:30 & 8:30 A.M.) 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
 821-6434  456-6636  Administration  821-3285 
 821-6452   386-5616 
   Personnel & Curriculum 
   456-9217 

PRINCIPAL: 
 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
FAITH FORMATION 
 DRE – ADMINISTRATION 
  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
 DRE – PERSONNEL & CURRICULUM 
  MRS. LAURA CIRAOLO 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE: 
 SISTER MARGARET MARY RAIBALDI, C.S.J. 
MUSIC DIRECTOR: 
MR. CHARLES NICHOLSON 
BUSINESS MANAGER—CHARLES F. WISSERT 

SACRED HEART 

CHURCH 
GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11385 



SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – OCTOBER 26 
 9:30 AM For the People 

 

MONDAY – OCTOBER 27 

 6:30 AM Marta Baczynsky 

 8:30 AM Edna Lowery 

 7:30 PM Richard Bower 

 

TUESDAY – OCTOBER 28 

 6:30 AM Larry Matishek 

 8:30 AM Paul Ducroiset 

 

WEDNESDAY – OCTOBER 29 

 6:30 AM Ina Chasan 

 8:30 AM The Graham &Doddy Families 

 

THURSDAY – OCTOBER 30 

 6:30 AM Leonarda Triolo (Anniv) 

 8:30 AM Doris Opitz 

 

FRIDAY – OCTOBER 31 

 6:30 AM Emily Faugno (Living) 

 8:30 AM August & Anna Speer 

 

SATURDAY – NOVEMBER 1 

 8:30 AM Frank Morscher 

 5:00 PM James Woodbury 

Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Ava Thek, Kevin King, John 

Cruscuola, Josephine Nicholson, John Vollmerhausen, 

Peter Schellenberg, Joseph Divone, Elsie & Charles 

Turini, Sean O’Brien, Bill Niklaus, Fr. Zanon, Robert 

Anton Stalzer, Patricia Scola, Marie Cronin, Greg 

Geis, Mary Jane Walsh, Jadwiga Sadowska, Catherine 

M. Barra, Alfred Cocchini, Roger & Rose Marti, Lina 

Gagliardotto,, Jerry Opitz, James Deifel, Debbie Zeni, 

Nina Squillante, Ann Fischer, Donald Jensis, Darwin 

Brodt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN  LOVING MEMORY OF ALMA TYLER 

By: her family 

She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN 

DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

GENEVIEVE & CHARLES THAENS 

By: their niece 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF ELISA 

ORIZZONTE 
By: Sal & Maria Bommarito 

She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR GERT 

MARTENS 
He will be remembered in a special way this week in our 

prayers,. 

 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 

Main Altar $100 Donation 

Mary’s Altar $75 Donation 

Holy Family Shrine $50 Donation 

Sacred Heart Shrine $25 Donation 

 



THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 

a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, October  

27 in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 morning 

Mass. As of October 20th, we have collected $400.00. 

The 50/50 share is $200.00. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 2 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. MARCIN 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. MARCIN 

 9:30 AM FR. MARCIN 

 11:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. NOV. 1 — FR. MARCIN 

 FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

 MS. JOANNE GANGI 

We had a hugely successful White Elephant Sale this 

year, topping last year’s all time high. Thank you to 

all of you who had a hand in this fundraiser. To all 

our workers, especially those who come back year 

after year, even though your children graduated long 

ago. Thank you to all of our customers who walked 

out with bundles of merchandise. But, the biggest 

thank you goes to Mrs. Larsen and Mrs. Wagner 

who gave a tremendous amount of time and through 

their vast experience pulled it all together. Great job 

ladies! 

 

This weekend, the eighth graders will be selling 

homemade cakes outside of church after all of the 

Masses. All money raised will offset the cost of their 

senior trip. 

 

The seventh graders will have their Confirmation 

Investiture at the 9:30 Mass on Sunday. This is the 

first step in their preparation for receiving the sacra-

ment. The eighth grade is also invited to this celebra-

tion. 

 

Our Gift Card Sale begins on Monday. This is a 

great opportunity to start your Christmas shopping 

early. You pay only the face value of the gift card 

however, Sacred Heart School gets a percentage of 

the sale. There are a wide variety of gift cards to pur-

chase including Stop & Shop. You might just want 

to buy cards for your own use. Whatever you 

choose, we thank you for helping our school. 

 

There will be a meeting in the church for second 

grade parents on Wednesday from 7:30—9:00pm. At 

this meeting important information regarding the 

Sacrament of First Reconciliation will be dissemi-

nated. 

 
We celebrate Halloween this week. Students in grades 1-

8 will have a free Dress Down Day and should wear or-

ange & black. Grades Nursery-Kindergarten will be 

dressing up in costume for their celebration. Nursery 1 

celebrates on Wednesday, grade 6 celebrates on Thursday 

and the rest of the school celebrates on Friday. Friday 

will be a full day of school. 

ALL SOULS ENVELOPES have been included in 

your set of church envelopes. If you wish to have a 

relative or friend remembered here at Sacred Heart 

in all the Masses on All Souls Day, please return 

these envelopes. Additional envelopes are provided 

for your convenience on the church radiators.  

THANK YOU to everyone who has responded to filling 

our empty food pantry shelves—We are indeed grateful 

and to those who would like to know some of our basic 

needs, we offer the following. When shopping and you see 

a sale, we are in need of many items but these essentials 

would be very helpful: cereal, mayonnaise, bottled juices 

(apple, etc.), bread and crackers, powdered milk, canned 

soup, jelly, tuna fish, chicken, pasta, tomato sauce, coffee, 

tea, toothpaste, shampoo and soap. Thank you for your 

interest and concern. THANK YOU to those who have 

generously responded to this need. 



OCTOBER 26, 2014 

Our Annual Catholic Appeal is in progress. Our goal 

this year is $68,747. We need $50.00 to reach our 

goal. Every little bit helps. Any money collected over 

our goal will be returned to our parish. Pledge cards 

can be found on all our church radiators. 

OCTOBER DEVOTIONS 

At Fatima and countless other apparitions of the 

Blessed Virgin Mary, she has urgently requested that 

the faithful should be saying the Rosary as a special 

protection against the evils of our time. She has also 

made it clear that this very urgent message has been 

for the most part, neglected. 

 

We, as a parish, in order to respond to her urgent re-

quest, will be having October devotions. On Tuesday, 

October 28th at 7:30 pm, we will have the Glorious 

Mysteries.  

FUTURE CALENDAR DATES 

 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING will be on November 

5th in the Parish Ministry Office. 

 

ST. VINCENT de PAUL TRUCK will come to Sa-

cred Heart on Saturday, November 8th from 9am to 

noon to accept your donations of clothing. We ask, as 

you put away your summer clothes and take out your 

fall/winter ones, to please keep this cause in mind. 

Chris Bethge, our seminarian, will be ordained a 

Deacon on November 1st at the Dunwoodie Semi-

nary. He will be preaching at the 11:30 Mass on 

Sunday, November 2nd. All are invited. 

 

Sacred Heart School Holiday Supermarket Sweeps 

Friday, November 7th, doors open 7:00 pm Tickets 

$10.00 which includes coffee, cake, door prize raffle 

ticket & bingo card. Please help us with your dona-

tions of groceries or any new items. 

Questions? Contact Miriam Caceres at 347-248-6277 

or Marcia Franqui at 718-749-6075. 

ALL SOULS DAY provides us with the opportunity 

to remember our family, our friends, our neighbors, 

our business associates and anyone else who has 

gone home to God. This is an opportunity to offer 

prayers for them as well as knowing that they are 

praying fur us. The Feast of All Souls is always cele-

brated on November 2nd. This year provides us with 

the opportunity to celebrate their special remem-

brance at our 5pm Parish Mass. We will not only 

pray for those who have died during the past year but 

each person who is present will receive a candle and 

have the opportunity to individually mention in 

prayer the person(s) that they wish to remember. 

OUR WORLD IS IN A TRAGIC STATE … There 

are innocent people being subject to violence and los-

ing their lives and the lives of their loved ones. In the 

USA we have generous men and women in the 

Armed Forces who are once again risking their lives 

to protect the freedoms that belong to us and to all the 

citizens of our world. We thought it would be appro-

priate to include in our bulletin and in our prayers the 

names of those who are serving our country. If you 

have a family member, friend or neighbor who is 

presently in the Armed Forces and would like their 

name listed, please call Parish Ministries at 718-821-

3285 with the information. 

The St. Joseph & St. Padre Pio Prayer Group will meet on 

Saturday, November 1st. Members are invited to partici-

pate at the 8:30 am Mass. The Rosary will be recited fol-

lowing the Mass. A continental breakfast will be served 

after the meeting. All are invited. Come and bring a 

friend. 


